
WSR 23-05-004
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

DEPARTMENT OF
FISH AND WILDLIFE

(By the Code Reviser's Office)
[Filed February 2, 2023, 8:54 a.m.]

WAC 220-312-050, proposed by the department of fish and wildlife in 
WSR 22-15-111, appearing in issue 22-15 of the Washington State Regis-
ter, which was distributed on August 3, 2022, is withdrawn by the of-
fice of the code reviser under RCW 34.05.335(3), since the proposal 
was not adopted within the 180-day period allowed by the statute.

Jennifer C. Meas, Editor
Washington State Register
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